
 

 

ACTON STORM TANKS – WORKS UPDATE 
 
Works at our Acton Storm Tanks site are progressing well and we would like to update you on our next 
phase of works. 
 
On Monday 28 November we will start the works to install the permanent site drainage within the boundary 
of our site along at the Canham Road end.  Please see the diagram overleaf. 
 
This work will involve the intermittent breaking out of the surface concrete slab and installation of the sheet 
piles needed where the drainage is going to be installed. 
 
This work will be carried out Monday to Friday 08:00-18:00 and will be completed at the end of January 
2023.    
 
Acoustic blankets will be placed around the areas to minimise any disturbance and the strict monitoring of 
noise, dust and vibration levels will be in place at all times.   
 
We know that this work may cause a disturbance which we apologise in advance for. 
 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and they will be able to advise 
you on the Independent Compensation Panel (ICP). 
 
Tideway is happy to provide information in other languages and formats such as braille or large 
print. Please contact us: 08000 30 80 80 or helpdesk@tideway.london. 
  

What will we do 
• Tell you if our plans change 
• Monitor noise and vibration levels 
• Best practical means to minimise noise and 

vibration 
 

 

November 2022 

 

 

Duration of work 
• Nine weeks from 28 November. 

 
What to expect 
• Intermittent surface and concrete breaking out 
• Installation of sheet piles 
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Permanent drainage to be installed in the areas highlighted red 

 
 
Duration of work 
• Nine weeks from 28 November. 

 
What to expect 
• Intermittent surface and concrete breaking out 
• Installation of sheet piles 

 
What will we do 
• Tell you if our plans change 
• We will monitor noise and vibration levels 


